
 

New Hampshire Electric Co-op crew connecting Marston to the powerlines 
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On a bright warming Monday morning, May 23, 2022, crews from New Hampshire 

Electric Co-op (NHEC) began connecting the power lines on Old Mill Road to the transformer 

next to the utility shed at the Marston Farm Recreational  Area. According to Jeff Smith of 

NHEC, they were pulling a 600-foot long 7,200-volt electrical cable, through a buried tube, that 

will connect the powerlines on the road to the transformer just north of the Marston utility shed. 

The transformer will be connected to the irrigation system housed in the shed and the well.  

Later, he noted that electrical power could also be used for food services.  

 

Of NHEC,  left Colin McDonough and right Randy Cosborne with the high voltage cable being 

plied out to the powerlines with the transformer on the right.  
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